Mrs. Haring’s Tips for a Great Year in Second Grade

Assignment Books and Homework
*Assignment books, or agendas, must be signed or        initialed each night.
* Please sign even if it says “No Homework” 

* Please do not initial the assignment book if your

  child has not completed their assignments. Any   missed assignments will be made up during recess. 

* Place a ? next to anything your child does not understand on their homework so I know to give them a little extra review.
Math

*Side A and B of homework are alike. Check side A if you’re unsure of what to do on side B.
*Please check and initial fact practice side B each night
*Please study math facts with your child each night! 

*Tests after every 5 lessons. Review homework from                  previous 5 lessons and math facts to prepare for tests.
        * www.aplusmath.com to review math facts

Reading

* Have your child read that day’s lesson to you each night (including Fridays)

*Please sign all tests and checkouts that come home.  
,
Spelling


*Review weekly word lists in agendas 

        *Tests are the last day of the week
         *www.spellingcity.com to review and play games

Social Studies, Science, Health


*Review study guides to prepare for tests
Special Classes Schedule


*Day A- Library… remember those books

*Day B- World Language

*Day C- Phys. Ed… remember those sneakers!

*Day D- Art

*Day E- Music
Snacks and Parties

*Send a healthy snack with your child each morning.
* I will send home notices asking for volunteers, treats, etc… for upcoming parties, events and field trips.

Homework and Absences
 
*Please call the office to ask for homework. 

*Please note: Homework will not be ready until 3:00 and may be picked up in the front office.

* Absentee Line… 610-562-2241 then #987 (option 3)

To contact me: 

 (610) 562-2241 x4131
Lynhar@hasdhawks.org
***Please remember to call the office (610-562-2241) with any urgent messages, as I can’t always check my e-mail or voice mail until the children have left for the day! Mrs. Donna Haller and Mrs. Jean Good are our building secretaries. They are both wonderful and will help you with whatever you need. 
Thank you and I look forward to a great year working with both you and your child!
